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April 10, 2020 

Dear Members,  

I hope this message finds you and your family safe and healthy. As we uphold our commitment of open 
and transparent communication,  there may be updates from time to time that run outside of our 
scheduled newsletters as we continue to monitor the daily recommendations surrounding the COVID-19 
outbreak from our federal, provincial and municipal governments. 

First and foremost, the safety of our members, community and colleagues remains paramount and our 
number one priority as a Club. We understand with the long weekend and sunny forecast ahead of us, the 
urge to be outside will be great. With this is mind, and in accordance with the recommendations of our 
provincial health authorities, the Board of Directors has put an additional measure in place, in the form of 
an interim regulation, to ensure we keep doing our part in flattening the curve. Gatherings on any scale, 
of people who do not reside in the same household, are not permitted on the docks or any other Club 
premises. To view the full Club Regulations, please click here. 

If you find yourself in the Club or basin facilities, we ask that you go directly to your vessel or destination, 
respect the space of fellow members, ensure the walkway is clear before proceeding, use a dock finger to 
step aside to give others appropriate space if needed and continuing to following all government 
guidelines.  If you are going out on the lake, only boat with those in your immediate household and avoid 
anchoring or rafting next to someone else.  The Downtown Marina can sell fuel, however by appointment 
only. Please ensure all required safety equipment is on board and up to date. Most importantly, with all 
this in mind, let’s make sure we are taking care of each other. Once again, we want to ensure the safety of 
our community, members and colleagues, and ask for your cooperation in doing so. 

Several inquiries have been made regarding the scheduled date to expect the water to be turned on in the 
basin. This cannot be done until the risk of sub-zero overnight temperatures has lessened. We have had 
nights as low as -3 degrees this week, and the overnight forecast over the weekend showing below 
zero.  We are currently using April 15th as our target and will communicate to our mooring members 
directly once that has been confirmed.   

I would like to thank you for your continued support of the Club, and although this is a challenging time, 
the efforts we make now to do our part will be worth it in the long run in getting us back to enjoying our 
amazing asset sooner rather than later. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 

Stay safe and take care of each other. 

Warm regards, 
Thom Killingsworth 
Executive Director 
thom@kelownayachtclub.com 
250-309-5887 
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